
Monday January 4, 2021, 12:18 PM  

Sarasota County, FL 

  

Advisory: Limited appointments announced Jan. 4 

Dear Nixle User, 

For the latest COVID-19 updates go to scgov.net/covid-19.  

 

   

For full details, view this message on the web. 

 

http://scgov.net/covid-19
https://local.nixle.com/alert/8456652/?sub_id=0
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Limited%20appointments%20announced%20Jan.%204+
https://local.nixle.com/email_forward_alert/8456652/

